
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 37 Courtlands Avenue, Kew.   TW9 4ES                            Headteacher: Darren Norman 

 Telephone: 020 8487 8437                                                  Email: info@kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk 

 

26th January 2018 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Lion Class 

Neasden Temple  

28th February 2018 

 

As part of our Topic and  R.E curriculum we would like to take children to Neasden 

Temple on 28th February 2018.  We will be leaving school by 9.00am.  We will be 

travelling by bus and returning back to school before 3.00pm. 

 

The cost of this trip will be £2.00 per child, this will allow the children to visit the 

exhibition.  

 

If your child has school lunches they will be provided with a packed lunch from 

school.  If you child is bringing a lunch from home, please make sure there are no 

animal products in the lunch box. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please come and chat with me.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Rachel. 

 

 

Child’s Name..............................................................................Class......................... 

        

        

I give permission for my child to attend Neasden Temple. 

  

    

    

 

Signed...............................................................................Date..................... 
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